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Al Ashcroft and I discussed his assistant coaching position for track on Wednesday 12/11/13 at the basketball game
versus Delphian school.  He expressed desire to not be the assistant coach but a volunteer that works with the Pole
Vaulters.  Al agreed that we should open up the assistant track job and find someone else that can commit full time
to the job.

Thank you,

Bob Bennett
Sheridan High School
Athletic Director
bob.bennett@sheridan.k12.or.us
971-261-6970
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